
 

         Ms. B.’s Buzz… 
 
 
 
Merry Christmas and Happy Holidays to you!  
 

One of the wonderful aspects about working in our Primary school is 
experiencing the holiday excitement through the children’s eyes. Whether a 
child is excited about a winter decoration, cookies, Elf on the Shelf, a 
Christmas bow or holiday socks, the magical feelings of the holidays are 
overwhelmingly apparent! 
 

The years go by so quickly. Although we cannot keep our children young 
forever, we can provide them with wonderful memories to last forever. During 
this festive season, it is important to remember to give your children the gift of 
time.  There is no other gift that is so valuable! The gift of time will create 
beautiful memories for your children. The word kindness often comes to mind, 
especially during the month of December. Kindness happens every day in our 
building. Inspire your child to do acts of kindness! There are so many things 
we all can do to make a difference for others.  
 

As the holidays are quickly approaching, we will try to add even more activities 
to our already busy schedules such as holiday photos, shopping lists, gifts, 
baking, making holiday travel plans, attending holiday shows and preparing for 
family and friends to visit. The hustle and bustle will quickly surround us. 
Remember to take time to reflect and appreciate what is truly important in 
life.   
 

Thank you for all you do at home to make a difference. Thank you for 
supporting our school and our PTA.  You help to make DDPS a very wonderful 
and special place for kids!   
 

On behalf of the DDPS faculty and staff, I wish you the most joyful holiday 
season.  
 

Thank you for sharing your children with us! 
 
Kim Butaitis 
Principal 
 
 


